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DECISION BY THE MANAGEMENT BOARD ON THE EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE 
FOR EXECUTION OF THE GUATEMALA FEMCIDI PROJECT “TEACHING OF BASIC LITERACY AND TRAINING FOR WORK” AE-288/08 AND OF THE CHILE PROJECT “LATIN AMERICAN BOTANICAL NETWORK: A REGIONAL NETWORK FOR TRAINING AND PARTNERSHIP FOR DEVELOPMENT IN PLANT SCIENCE AND BIODIVERISTY CONSERVATION IN LATIN AMERICA” AE-012/08
Pursuant to the provisions of Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the IACD Management Board, and on instructions from its Chair, Mr. Enrique Maruri Londoño, Director of International Cooperation, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Colombia, the Executive Secretariat of the IACD held an online consultation (AICD/JD/CN-9/10) on March 31, 2010 concerning an extension of the deadline for executing the Projects 1) “Teaching of basic Literacy and Training for Work” until April 30th, 2010 and 2) “Latin American Botanical Network: a Regional Network for Training and Partnership for Development in Plant Science and Biodiversity Conversation in Latin America” until July 31, 2010. 
Guatemala – Teaching of basic Literacy and Training for Work
Taking into account the changes in the authorities of the Executive Secretariat for the National Committee of Basic Literacy (CONALFA) – executing entity of the project – at the onset of 2010 which caused delays in the execution of the second disbursement of the project, the Management Board decides as follows:   
Decision: 
To extend until April 30, 2010 the deadline for execution of the 2008 FEMCIDI phase of the Project “Teaching of basic Literacy and Training for Work”.
Chile – Latin American Botanical Network: a Regional Network for Training and Partnership for Development in Plant Science and Biodiversity Conversation in Latin America

Considering 1) that the project had 2 activities pending which were programmed to be carried out in Chile in March of 2010, 2) that due to the terrible earthquake which affected Chile however, it was no longer possible to carry out the activities in Santiago, and 3) that the executing institution was requesting an extension until July 31, 2010 to be able to program and execute these activities for the benefit of other countries: one workshop in Guatemala and one in El Salvador, which would further allow for the Latin American Botanical Network to establish a presence in Central America, the Management Board decides as follows:
Decision: 
To extend until July 31, 2010 the deadline for execution of the 2008 FEMCIDI phase of the Project “Latin American Botanical Network: a Regional Network for Training and Partnership for Development in Plant Science and Biodiversity Conversation in Latin America”.
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